
September 7, 2021

Dear Members of the Mt. Vernon Community School Board,

We have recently received a donation from the Indiana National Guard in support of a newly created
club which will bring a robotics team to MVHS.  The National Guard uses PayPal to make their
donations; however, as MVCSC does not have a PayPal account, the donation was made to MVHS
teacher Aaron Amos, who is now depositing the donation funds in the MVHS Robotics account.  I
kindly ask that the board accept these donations to help support the students of MVHS.

Best regards,

Casey Dodd, Principal
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